
 

 

MANAGING DIRECTOR  MADELÉNE WINGÅRD LEAVES GOLDEN HEIGHTS AKTIEBOLAG 

(PUBL)  
 

Madeléne Wingård has today tendered her resignation as Managing Director for Golden 

Heights Aktiebolag (publ) 

 

Madeléne Wingård leaves Golden Heights and in accordance with the agreement with the Board 

she will have a 3 months period of termination.  Madeléne Wingård will continue to serve as 

Managing Director during the notice period maintaining her full focus on the business of Golden 

Heights. 

 

Recruitment of a new Managing Director will be initiated immediately and Madeléne Wingård will 

be assisting the company in the search for a new Managing Director during her notice period.   

 

”Madeléne Wingård has done a fantastic job for the company as Managing Director.  We have 

been colleagues for a very long period and we are sad that she now will be leaving us.  We 

continue to maintain strong working relations. I am convinced that Madeléne will contribute during 

her remaining time with the company and we wish her all the best for her future”, says Sten 

Warborn, Chairman of the Board of Golden Heights. 

 

For further information please visit www.iduna.se or contact 

 

Madelene Wingård, Managing Director , madelene.wingard@iduna.se, tel: +46 340 59 54 10 

 

Sten Warborn, Chairman of the Board , sten.warborn@iduna.se, tel: +46 709 43 93 30 

 

This is information that Golden Heights Aktiebolag (publ) is liable to publish in accordance with 

EU legislation regarding misuse of markets and the law for securities markets.  The information 

was published by the contact person above on 9 June 2023, at 3 pm. 

1
5
1
3

4
8
9

0
.1

 


